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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

In April the KFPL Live monthly speakers' series is excited to welcome Janet Fenton, 

the outreach program coordinator at Sandy Pines Wildlife Centre near Napanee.   

 

Whether it's a bear cub with a face full of porcupine quills, a fawn attacked by a dog, or a 

turtle hit by a car, wild animals can often need human assistance. But how can we help 

animals without taking away their wildness? Every year in Ontario authorized wildlife 

rehabilitators provide temporary homes for thousands of injured and orphaned creatures. 

Sandy Pines has been taking in mammals, birds, reptiles and amphibians since 1994, 

caring for them until they can be returned to the wild. The Centre also advises and assists 

property owners having trouble with wild animal neighbours.  It also runs an outreach 

program to help educate the next generation on living together with wildlife. It receives 

no government funding and is entirely financed by donations and fundraising. 

 

Janet will describe the wide range of animals the Centre has helped and say how she 

came to work there.  She'll also talk about how to prevent wildlife injuries and what to 

do if we find an injured animal.  

 

This presentation on Wildlife Rescue will take place at the Calvin Park branch on 

Saturday, April 13, at 2 p.m. and is open to adults and teens only. There is no admission 

charge, but seating is limited. To avoid disappointment, please register in advance at 

events.kfpl.ca (or by phone at 613-549-8888) as of 9 a.m. on Saturday, March 30.  
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                                             For more information, visit www.kfpl.ca 

                             

Contact:  Anne Hall, 613-549-8888, ext.3528, ahall@kfpl.ca 

Thank you for helping to promote Kingston Frontenac Public Library. 
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